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2024 INTERNATIONAL CHEMISTRY QUIZ 

 

 

Dear Parent/Caregivers, 

 

I would like to invite Stage 1 and 2 Chemistry students, and students in Years 7-10 who 

have nominated, to participate in the 2024 International Chemistry Quiz (ICQ). 

 

The competition will be conducted during school time on Wednesday 21 August 2024. 

 

There is no charge for students to participate. 

 

The ICQ is paper based where students will solve 30 problems in Chemistry in 60 

minutes.  

 

Visit https://icquiz.org/ for more information.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

     

 

 

Luigi Pilla     Kevin O’Neil 

SCIENCE LEADER    PRINCIPAL 
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